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NAPI SPECIAL NEEDS ROOM: 

 

Mattingly Arms completed their project for the Special Needs room at Napi.  This 

work consisted of constructing 2 rooms and 2 doors and taking out 1 door and 

adding a solid wall. 

 

 

FACILITIES: 

 

Facilities has been working with First American Title Company to get an Ownership 

Report for the Middle School in case we get a sale for the building.  We have also 

hired a firm, Kembel, Kosena & Company to do an Appraisal for us for the Middle 

School.  This we hope to receive by middle of February. 

 

 

HIGH SCHOOL WINDOW TINTING: 

 

Hired Gun Window Tinting & Design started installing the mirrored tinting film 

over the holidays and found the weather so cold that it affected the work so the firm 

will be coming back as soon as weather warms up better.  They did start on the 

office window and left the upper part of the window without tint on it to see if the 

administration there liked it better all covered or a portion left uncovered.  They 

were impressed with the latter. 

 

 


